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INCORPORATED JUNE 21, 1768 

Angel Bragdon, Treasurer/Collector 
51 Bridge St. 

Shelburne Falls, MA 01370-1181 

June 2023 

Dear Tax Payer, 

It has been my pleasure over the last two years to be your Town Collector and Treasurer.  
As a reminder this mailing includes two separate billings for the first and second quarter.  The 
first quarter is due August 1st.  The second quarter bills are due November 1st.  This notice 
serves as your only reminder.  In December when tax bills are mailed again it will be the same 
format.  Third quarter is due February 1st and fourth quarter is due May 1st. 

I have been trying to contribute to the monthly town newsletter.  If you go to the Tax 
Collector/Treasurer page on the town website you can see all of my past newsletters. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  I am here to help   You can look up 
your bill information by going to https://townofshelburne.com/ and clicking the “Pay Here” link.  
I can be reached at treasurer@townofshelburnema.gov or 413-625-0300 ext 6. 

I look forward to another great year. 

Sincerely, 

Angelina J. Bragdon 
Treasurer 

Little reminders to put on your calendar. 

First Quarter Taxes Due 
8/1/23 

Second Quarter Taxes Due 
11/1/23 

Third Quarter Taxes Due 
2/1/24 

Fourth Quarter Taxes Due 
5/1/24 


